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[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday 15th June 2018

	Dear All,
YEAR 6 ATTEND FOREST SCHOOL
The Year 6 children thoroughly enjoyed their first Forest School session this week. After all their hard work in preparation for their SATs tests, it was delightful to see them attack the forest school challenges with the same enthusiasm, resilience and team work! Well done all. 

YEOFORD BUILDING SITE VISITS
[image: C:\Users\awaterman\Desktop\IMG_0953.JPG]Class 4 and Class 3 visited the Yeoford building site this week to learn about site safety and how houses can be built to reduce energy waste.  Class 1 and 2 will be visiting next week – see diary. 
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Years 5 & 6 ATHLETICS EVENT – Wed 20th June
The timings for this event have now changed – the event is running from 10am to 2.15pm. The children should now be back by the end of the school day and should be collected as normal from school. The children will need to wear their school PE kit with a waterproof coat, sunhat and sun cream. They will need a packed lunch and a large drink. They will be accompanied by Mrs Miners and Mrs Wood.

PRIVACY NOTICE
We still have a large number of outstanding privacy notices. Mrs McCracken has started chasing people! Please ensure you have returned yours.  Thank you.

PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS
All class photo orders must be returned by Monday 18th June when they will be collected by Tempest.

PARENT’S EVENINGS
Parent’s evenings will take place on Tuesday 26th June and Thursday 28th June. Please complete the attached booking form by Wed 20th June. For your convenience, your child will also bring home a paper copy. Thank you. 
	
RSE talk for Y5/6 parents
On Wednesday 20th June at 3.30pm there will be an opportunity for Y6 parents to view the materials that we plan to use for Relationships and Sex Education with the Y6 children.  If you are unable to attend and would like to view materials, I am happy to email/ or paper copy materials to you .This block will be taught  in early July.

PTFA NEWS - reminder
Final preparations are taking place for the Cheriton Bishop and Teign Valley Fun Day at the surgery on Saturday 23rd June at 12 noon. Attached to this newsletter is a list of stalls and jobs which we need people to help with. If you are able to help please let Emma Benjamin, Ruth Salmon or Mrs McCracken know. Many thanks.

HIGH FLYING
Class 1 have been flying high this week! They have learnt about the history of flight and made aeroplanes. They enjoyed flying these on the playground through all types of weather! It looked great fun!
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Have a lovely weekend,
Kind regards,
Mrs Alex Waterman  - Head of School
	Tues 19th/26th June
	Forest School Y6

	Mon 18th June
	Class 1 to Yeoford Road Building Site

	Wed 20th June
	Class 2 to Yeoford Road Building Site

	Wed 20th June
	Year 5/6 Athletic Event QE 

	Thurs 21st June
	Woodleigh Hub Y5/6 Sports

	Sat 23rd June
	Cheriton Surgery Fun Day

	Tues 26th June
	Parent’s Eve 3.00 - 6pm

	Thurs 28th June
	Parent’s Eve 3.00 - 5pm

	Tues 3rd July
	Drama Performance – 4.00pm

	Thurs 5th July
	Year 5 to QE

	Fri 6th July
	Sports Afternoon

	Wed 11th July
	Y6 transition day

	Wed 11th July 
	Class swaps 

	Fri 13th July
	Sports Afternoon reserve

	Fri 13th July
	Sandford Cricket Festival

	Mon 16th July
	Whole School Trip to Wembury 

	Fri 20th July
	Leaver’s Assembly 2.30pm
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